
Whitney Field Work Day 

We are more than half done. Let’s finish the job this Saturday, 

June 24th beginning at 8:00 a.m. and ending at noon at Whitney 

Field. Bring yourself, your work gloves and a willingness to work. 
        

  
 

The seat and kickboard wooden planks were removed and now 

the floor boards must go. We need help to finish the job. We need 

individuals to operate ratchet wrenches and workers to carry the 

planks.  

We are so thankful to those who worked this past Saturday. We 

are so proud of the many people answering the call to help. Thank 

you to the community of Norwalk for stepping up and getting the 

job done. Thank you! 

 


